PRUDENCE THE PRINTER!

The Bribie Island Orchid Society Inc. would like to acknowledge the support we
receive from our Patrons. Recently we had our tired old printer replaced with

a brand new printer, extra ink cartridges and cable courtesy of one of our two
Patrons.

The new equipment was presented to the Society by Noeline Ferricks,

Electorate Officer on behalf of Ali King, MP Member for Pumicestone, in Ali’s
absence.




